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The Carbine Club 

 Vale Ian Johnson – Message from Club Secretary Graham Halbish 

Dear CC members, 

I am very saddened to report to you, the passing of Ian 

Johnson. 

Ian was a great Carbine Club member, serving on the 

Committee for several years & a tremendous 

President for 3 years, from 2007-09.  

He is also remembered for his time at the helm of both 

the Nine & Seven Networks & as a learned and willing 

contributor, to several Boards & community 

organisations. 

I am informed that he enjoyed a convivial lunch with 

friends on the Peninsula yesterday. No doubt they, 

along with us & his many other good friends, will miss him dearly. 

Our condolences to Kim & family members. 

RIP Johno. 

Regards, 

Graham H    

On a further sad note, the Club expresses our sympathy & condolences to Mal Brown & family 

on the passing of his wife Kay, after a long battle with cancer. 
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Thanks to Gordon Bennett for the pictorial memories of Johno 

 


